Colman Junior School South Park Avenue Norwich NR4 7AU



Colman Infant School Colman Road Norwich NR4 7AW

Mrs Catherine Wright Headteacher

4th December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year we have decided to take part in the annual Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day which takes place on Thursday 7th December. We do not expect you to buy a jumper just for this occasion so if your child does not have a Christmas jumper they can come into school wearing a jumper in a festive colour. If your child does not wish to take part they can still wear their usual school jumper or cardigan.

We would still like your child to wear their festive jumper when they have their school Christmas dinner so they will have the opportunity to wear their jumper twice.

Christmas Jumper Day is Save the Children's annual event which raises money for the children who need it most. If you would like to donate, please send your child into school with a donation which they can place in the envelope in their classroom.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Catherine Wright
Interim Executive Head